
 
 

  INTERNATIONAL COINS FOR FRIENDSHIP 
 

International Coins for Friendship is a voluntary contribution that supports the IEHA International 
Program helping to create better understanding, goodwill, and friendship between the people of Indiana 
and other countries.  
 

From this fund, we make annual donations to:  

• ACWW General Projects Fund—The WE Fund (Women Empowered) 

• The Ruth B. Sayre Scholarship 

• Associated Country Women of the World*  

o *Contributions are divided allotting 25% to ACWW, 15% to the Exchange Homemaker 
program and 60% to general.  

 

The fund also pays for:  

• Dues to ACWW and Country Women’s Council U.S.A.  

• Partial expenses of the IEHA President, President Elect, and Past President to attend the 
ACWW Triennial Conference  

• Expense for President and President Elect to attend CWC Conference 

• Exchange Homemaker 

• Partial expense of an IEHA member serving as a Chairperson of Officer on ACWW, CWC, 
or National Volunteer Outreach Network Board  

 

County or District Treasurers should send contributions to the State Treasurer annually and may be sent 
along with dues and/or Nickels for Indiana Leadership donations. The donations must be received 
before May 1st to be included in the current annual Conference report.  
 

 

NICKELS FOR INDIANA LEADERSHIP 
 

IEHA leadership development is supported by voluntary contributions to the Nickels for Indiana 
Leadership fund. All contributions to this fund stay within the state of Indiana.  
 

Funds are used to pay for many of the excellent speakers at Home and Family Conference, scholarships 
for IEHA members to receive i-LEaD training, funding for i-LEaD programs as needed, District 
Representative training, and to send IEHA representatives to the National Volunteer Outreach Network 
conference and other out-of-state conferences.   
 

Contributions should be submitted to county or district treasurers and then sent to the State Treasurer 
annually. These contributions may be included when paying annual dues and/or International Coins for 
Friendship but must reach the State Treasurer before May 1st each year to be included in the current 
year’s annual conference report.  
 

Donations from counties and districts are highly encouraged to continue to allow Indiana Extension 
Homemakers to strengthen leadership abilities in individuals across our state and within our 
organization. 
 


